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Contact   Tracing   Plan  
 
The   Tioga   Central   School   District   neither   initiates   nor   oversees   contact   tracing.    In   the   event   that  
the   Department   of   Health   determines   they   need   to   do   contact   tracing,   a   Department   of   Health  
representative   will   reach   out   to   the   Superintendent   for   a   list   of   close   contacts   of   the   affected  
individual.    A   close   contact   is   defined   at   anyone   who   has   been   within   6   feet   for   10   or   more  
minutes.    The   District   will   cooperate   fully   with   the   Department   of   Health   in   support   of   contact  
tracing.    The   Superintendent   will   act   as   the   point   of   contact   for   the   County   Health   Department   in  
the   event   there   are   other   questions/   information   needed   for   case   investigation.  
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